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Normally I don’t believe in miracles but perhaps you could for once change my mind.
To do this you would have to use some common sense for once and not destroy a
national heritage site. This may involve a little thinking which from experience I know would be hard to expect

from a government planning inspectorate officer but for the once please try.

Yours,

R White.





